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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Malawi
Thank you, Madam President,
Ethiopia warmly welcomes the delegation of Malawi to this UPR cycle and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 
We congratulate Malawi upon electing its first female speaker of Parliament and remain confident that more women will be brought to decision-making positions. We take good note of the adoption of policies such as the National Disability Mainstreaming Strategy and National Action Plan on Trafficking in Persons which will further cement efforts of upholding Malawi’s human rights obligations. In a similar note, we applaud the positive results in relation to children’s rights, specifically in eradicating child marriage, child trafficking and child labour.  
In a spirit of constructive dialogue, Ethiopia recommends Malawi the following: 
1. Redouble efforts to achieve the health outcome targets of decreasing the under-five and maternal mortality rates and 
2. Enhance measures towards increased forest cover through protection and conservation of forest resources. 
Ethiopia wishes Malawi a successful review

I thank you Madam President

